Northwood 250 Anniversary Committee
Meeting Minutes
January 17, 2022
 
Those attending:  Sandy Priolo, Betty Smith , Deborah Ward, and Pat Vaillancourt  
 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Minutes – Motion made to accept the November 15, 2021 Minutes by Pat, seconded by Betty. Motion carried.
 
Town Hall has a form to fill out for groups doing raffles.  We will need it closer to the date.
 
Taryn Bassett cannot attend meetings but wants to be kept aware and will pursue anything that we feel she can be of help.
 
Coins – Sandy has checked with Town Hall and we can begin to sell our coins there on Saturday, January 29 from 10 – 1.
Sandy will advertise this and we can request other venues around town to allow this, too, for future sales.
Betty will check with the Library to see if we can sell them there.
 
Sandy printed signs we can hang up requesting Recipes and Memories for our cookbook.
 
Pat made cards the size of a business card that we can pass out when talking to someone about the cookbook.   
The cards have Pat’s name and email address to submit them.
 
250 Anniversary Hats – The group looked at the sample colors of hats in Sandy’s catalog and decided to purchase 100 hats of 4 different colors, Khaki, Pink, Gold, and Sky Blue.   Orders like this take about 3 weeks and hats will cost $14.75 each.
 
Our Activities for the Deliberative Session February 5  - Need to check with Moderator to do this
Have a cake
Read the Separation Agreement
Sell Coins
Sell hats, if available
 
Deborah has been looking for a source listing the businesses in Northwood to sell them ad space in a pamphlet.  She found that the State of NH has what she needs but it costs $350.  Sandy has a list from Matt Frye and it was given to her at no charge.  Deborah would like to have a letter go to these businesses asking them to advertise in our booklet.
 
Four foot yardsticks – The group agreed we should find a company that makes these and sell them. 
Sandy will report next time.
 
July 28 and 29, 2023 Weekend – We decided we should choose a date or a weekend for the 250 Anniversary events and check with other departments, such as the Rec Department, so as not to be overlapping with something else going on.  We chose July 28 and 29, 2023. 
Can we have a bean supper with bean hole beans that Saturday night and would the Bean Hole Bash experts be available to put on the supper?  Sandy will check with Greg Bane.
 
Next meeting February 21, 2022
 
Meeting Adjourned 7:22 pm
 
Respectfully Submitted,
 
Patricia R. Vaillancourt
Filling in for Irene Kreider

